
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Head Teacher - David Alexander BA (Hons); MSc 

Our Ref: BCH|RCL|012                                                                                             
 
29th March 2022 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 

Year 11 Awards Evening – Thursday 12th May 2022 

We are delighted to be able to invite you to an important forthcoming event for Year 11 students and their parents 
/ carers. The Year 11 Awards Evening is a celebration of the successes which have been achieved over the time 
your child has attended Rednock School.  
 
During the evening, students will receive a record of their achievement presented by their Community Leader, 
which they can take to any interviews to support their next steps. There will be musical contributions and 
performances throughout the evening. We do hope that you can join us in this celebration before the students 
leave to embark on their GCSEs. 
 
The event will be held on Thursday 12th May 2022 at 5.30pm in the Main Hall. A programme will be shared with 
all the families that are attending nearer the time. All students are expected to attend this special occasion in their 
school uniform. 
 
Please complete this form by Thursday 7th April to inform us of your attendance. Tickets for the evening will be 
sent home at the beginning of Term 5 to those of you who have completed the form. Please note that due to fire 
regulations, we are limited to two guests per student (3 attendees in total).  
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 12th May, one of the many important dates for Year 11: 
 

• Thursday 12th May: Year 11 Awards Evening (5.30pm – 7.30pm)  
• Friday 13th May: Year 11 Celebration Day 
• Friday 15th July: Year 11 Prom at De Vere Tortworth Court 
• Thursday 25th August: GCSE Results Day 

Yours faithfully,   

Mr Cheeseman 

 

 

 

Assistant Head teacher 

Kingshill Road 
Dursley 

Gloucestershire GL11 4BY 

T: 01453 543618    
Email: admin@rednockschool.org.uk 

www.rednockschool.org.uk 

https://forms.gle/mZRuz22w6engBEMGA

